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Good Morning Angela,

Thank you for your response to the problem that was cited in the May 13, 2021 inspection report.

The problem is abated and the Division looks forward to working through technical revision when submitted.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Patrick
[Quoted text hidden]

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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